
Notice 

31.12.2021 

 

Chemistry Departmental Online Parent-Teachers’ Meeting 2022 

 

All students of chemistry department are hereby notify that an Online Parent-Teacher’s meeting 

will be held on 2nd January, 2022 at 6pm-7pm. On that day all students are requested to present 

the meeting with their parents through the Google-meet link: https://meet.google.com/qzn-cipm-

upx 

 

 

 
HOD 

Department of Chemistry 
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